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M E N ’ S  C L U B

Breakfast & Guest Speaker
MARVIN KALB
Sunday, March 18
10:00 a.m.
The B’nai Israel Men’s Club and Sisterhood are pleased to present Mr. 
Marvin Kalb on Sunday morning, March 18.  Breakfast will begin at 
10:00 a.m. with Mr. Kalb’s presentation beginning at 10:30 a.m.

Marvin Kalb was born June 9, 1930.  He is a journalist and senior advisor 
to the Pulitzer Center on Crisis Reporting.  He is the founding director of 
the Shorenstein Center on Media, Politics and Public Policy at Harvard 
University where he is also the Edward R. Murrow Professor emeritus.  
Mr. Kalb is also a senior fellow, foreign affairs, at the Brookings Institution. He 
hosts The Kalb Report, a monthly discussion of media ethics and responsibility 
at the National Press Club. He is also a recipient of the Fourth Estate Award, the 
National Press Club’s highest honor. 

Mr. Kalb spent 30 years as an award-winning reporter for CBS News and NBC 
News. Kalb was the last newsman recruited by Edward R. Murrow to join CBS 
News, becoming part of the later generation of the “Murrow Boys.”  While at CBS, 
Mr. Kalb was Moscow correspondent and diplomatic correspondent.  At NBC, he 
served as chief diplomatic correspondent and host of Meet the Press. 

Mr. Kalb is the author of 15 books including  Eastern Exposure, Dragon in the 
Kremlin, The Volga, Roots of Involvement, Kissinger, Campaign ’88, The Nixon 
Memo, One Scandalous Story, In the National Interest, and The Last Ambassador.  
He is finishing his 16th book on Trump and the media.  

His new book, The Year I was Peter the Great, was published on October 10, 2017, and is a memoir of one 
especially interesting year: 1956.  Mr. Kalb will talking about his new book as well as offering some of his 
insights into the challenges facing the media today.  This new book will be available for sale following the Mr. 
Kalb’s presentation.  

Please register for this event by sending an email to Wayne Berman (wayneb4me@aol.com) or Cheryl Rod 
(bcrod@verizon.net), by Thursday, March 15.


